
As residents of a property in close proximity to the proposed Bald Hills Wind Farm we wish to record 
our support for Senators John Madigan and Nick Zenophon’s proposed Renewable Energy 
(Electricity) Amendment (Excessive Noise from Wind Farms) Bill 2012. 

 

John and Elizabeth Fincher  

 

   

 




